
School Committee Minutes 

        Town Hall Meeting Room 

        Tuesday, January 21, 2014 

6:00 p.m. 

 

Members attending:   SusanMary Redinger, Kirsten Wright, Patty Wenger, Keith Cheveralls, 

Bob Sullebarger, Lorraine Leonard, Joseph Connelly. 

 

SusanMary Redinger called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The Committee met prior to the Board of Selectman’s meeting to discuss Central Office spacing 

needs as a result of the School Committee vote to not to support the  renovation of The 

Bromfield House.  The Committee wants to convey to the BOS that they are looking to spend 

money in the best possible way and to explore optimal space for the least cost.  

 

The Committee asked that Mark Force look through the building and the GRLA report and 

identify any safety issues that should be addressed with the understanding that the funding for 

repair would come from the existing money in The Bromfield House warrant article. 

 

Dr. Connelly distributed the FY15 Draft #3 budget and reviewed the list of above level service 

requests.   

 

Kirsten Wright distributed a draft of the Annual Report and asked that any changes be given to 

her by Friday. 

 

At 7:00 p.m. Patty Wenger made a motion and Bob Sullebarger seconded to adjourn to the 

Selectman’s meeting and not to return to open session. 

 

VOTE 5/0 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Mary Zadroga 

Recording Secretary 

 


